

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Flood Control Strategy Update - Churchill Park

Recommendation of the Committee

That detailed design and construction of a dry storm water pond at Churchill Park proceed in 2022 to mitigate flood damage.

History

At the March 1, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated March 1, 2021 was considered.

Your Committee received a presentation from Deb Stevens on this matter and received a letter submitting comments from Deborah Hockley, dated February 28, 2021 with regard to the matter.

Your Committee also resolved that prior to the March 22, 2021 City Council meeting, Administration expand notification and communications with the residents within the direct catchment area of the project site as well as communications efforts for those residents affected by flooding.

Attachment

March 1, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.